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Dear Sirs,

I am writing to express my astonishment that the Secretary of State formerly deemed it
acceptable to proceed with the road development, ignoring the advice given by his officials
and other organisations.

My concerns are as follows:-

National Highways has not taken into account the decisions of the World Heritage
Commission in 2021 i.e.

Alternative routes have not been fully assessed.

Construction costs have not been updated.

The carbon assessment and costs have not been updated.

The new Environment Act 2021 appears to have been ignored.

THE PROPOSED ROUTE WOULD GOUGE DEEP CUTTINGS IN A WORLD
HERITAGE SITE, THREATENING ITS STATUS.

Re-examination by an independent panel would seem to be the correct way to progress.

Thank you.

Robin Brind




